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CHEBEAGUE ISLAND HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

September 2023   

Binkie Boxer correctly identified the August Mystery Photo 

as a house that once sat on the westerly end of Deer Point. 

Houses on Cottage Road can be seen in the  

                  background on the left. 

 

Mary Peabody and Bertha Saltmarsh bought the lot from Joshua 

Jenks in 1884. They had a shingle style cottage built that may have 

been designed by Antoine Dorticos. Everett Peabody acquired the 

property in the early 1900s and sold it to the Boy Scouts in 1934. The 

house burned in a Deer Point fire in the 1940s. The Boy Scouts sold 

the property in 1979, and it was sold to a Freeport couple in July 

2023.  Submitted by Donna Damon 

ELLSWORTH MILLER MEMORIAL LECTURE SERIES 

7 PM on  Thursday, September 21st at the ISLAND HALL and on ZOOM 

Please join us for our September lecture.  Nick Wessel, who presented the lecture last September  “Vladimir 

Putin: Should we Fear Him?”,  returns on 9/21 to present “What’s Next for Putin’s Russia and Ukraine?”   You 

can join us in person or on Zoom by going to zoom.us and selecting Join a Meeting.  Meeting ID is 829 6247 6056. 

No password is required. 

September Museum Hours 

9/1-9/2: 11AM to 4 PM 

9/3-9/4: 1PM to 4PM 

9/5-9/9: 11AM to 4PM 

Starting Sunday, 9/10 

Fridays and Saturdays: 11AM to 4 PM 

Sundays: 1PM to 4PM 

 AUGUST MYSTERY PHOTO ANSWER 

SEPTEMBER MYSTERY PHOTO  

Where was this building located? What was its function? Where 

is it now? Who was F. D. Bennett? Who are some of his de-

scendants who live on Chebeague today?  

Many thanks to those who attended our 150th 

Anniversary Celebration on August 13! The 

event was a great success.  Activities, food, and 

entertainment were enjoyed by all! A very spe-

cial THANK YOU to our generous sponsors. 

Stay Connected to CIHS! 

We have been collecting email addresses for a 

few years—and we will soon be sending emails to 

members and friends with announcements and 

updates.  If we have your email address, you will 

be hearing from us soon.  The email sender will 

be CIHSmember@gmail.com.  


